
PARDON OUR PROGRESS! 
Our library is being renovated! 

During this time, programming will be limited. Grab and Geaux crafts in a 
paper bag will be available on Wednesdays at 10:00 am for your  

enjoyment. Each craft will be available while supplies last. Thank you for 
your patience while we undergo construction. We will be back soon! 

 

We are happy to welcome all patrons of appropriate cognitive ages to 
our Children’s Services programs with a helper as needed.  

 
All children under the age of 9 must be accompanied by an adult.  
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http://www.facebook.com/EBRPLKids 

Our regularly scheduled Storytimes will resume after our move  
into the new building upon completion. During this time of  

transition, please let us know if we can help you find another branch to  
attend Storytime or programming. 

The library will be closed Wednesday, January 1,  
in observance of New Year’s Day. 

 
The library will be closed Monday, January 20,  
in observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day. 


